
Middle School
Newsletter
August 18 - 22, 2025

We had a great first day of school and we are so blessed to have your students on campus with
us! Students will be bringing home syllabi to be reviewed and signed by parents this week. Please
let teachers know if you have any questions as you review them.

A Look Ahead
8/18
First Day of School

8/20
Minimum Day!
Back to School
Night

8/28 - 8/29
Middle School
Retreat, Camp
Arroyo Grande

9/1
Labor Day - No
School

9/5
Minimum Day!
Grandparents Day

9/11
School Picture Day

We are looking forward to the upcoming Middle School retreat! We will be sending permission slips home
tomorrow. Please be sure to ask your child for theirs and return them by this Friday so we can get final
headcounts done timely.  


